

Newsletter

www.woodmancoteschool.co.uk

Newsletter 10th December 2021



Merry Christmas and Happy New Year

Early Years Nativity



Well done to all the children in Reception and at Little Chestnuts. Their production of The Nativity was amazing! Parents can see the production by following the link below. https://woodmancoteschool.co.uk/reception-nativity/

Thank you once again for your understanding with regards to performing this without you present, but we hope that you enjoy sharing this with other members of the family over the Christmas break.

Swimming

Well done to all those children who participated in the recent Swimming Gala. It was wonderful to read all about your various successes and how much money you all raised.

Kinball

Children from Year 5 travelled to Cleeve School on Wednesday to participate in the inter school Kinball competition. Miss Perkins and Mrs Burrows took 4 teams, two of which made the Semi-finals and 1 that went on to The Final!

The children thoroughly enjoyed the challenge of this game, but I'm sure some of you will be wondering what it is all about. You may find this link interesting. https://kinball.co.uk/schools



Football

Well done to all those children who have represented the school this term. You have all played incredibly well and represented the school with maturity and real sportsmanship. The league games have now finished this term, but we look forward to the new year and what we can all achieve!

Keep up the good work.

Beauty and the Beast

The younger children had an amazing start to the Christmas celebrations by watching Beauty and the Beast this morning. There



was plenty of singing, dancing and general mayhem as we played host once again to M and M Productions.



All this was possible thanks to your generous yearly donations. These performances are not cheap, but are so brilliant and loved by the children that we are delighted to have them as such a fixture of the school calendar. We look forward to welcoming them back in April for the production of The Railway Children for Years 4,5 and 6.

Midday Supervisor Vacancy

We have a vacancy for a Midday Supervisor to work for 1 hour a day, 5 days per week.

If you would like more details, please contact Mrs Williams sbm@woodmancote.gloucs.sch.uk

Woodmancote School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people, and expects all staff, and volunteers, to share the same commitment. This position is subject to an enhanced DBS check.

Party Days
Thursday 16th - Key Stage 2 Party day
Friday 17th - Rec, Yr 1 and Yr 2
Children are welcome to wear party clothes
on their party days, uniform is not required.

Contacting Mr Tucker

We have a very open door policy here at Woodmancote, so please feel free to contact Mr Tucker whenever you feel the need. All that we ask is that you use his email rather than Class DoJo as Mr Tucker does not use DoJo as a matter of course, so emailing is more direct. Thank you for your cooperation.

COVID UPDATES

As the Government has implemented Plan B, the school will continue with a range of measures that have been spelt out previously.

Please ensure that your children come to school in warm clothes as windows and doors are opened to allow good ventilation.

If changes do occur in the coming weeks, we will be in touch via Teachers 2 Parents. In the meantime we continue to experience a number of cases amongst staff and children.

School Website:

www.woodmancoteschool.co.uk

Pre-school Website:

 $\frac{\text{http://littlechestnutspreschoolwoodmancote.}}{\text{co.uk/}}$

Contact Details

admin@woodmancote.gloucs.sch.uk

head@woodmancote.gloucs.sch.uk

thepta@woodmancote.gloucs.sch.uk

woodpeckers@woodmancote.gloucs.sch.uk



Dates for the Diary.

Wednesday 15 th	Christmas Dinner
Thursday 16 th	Key Stage 2 Party Day
Friday 17 th	Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Party Day
Friday 17 th December	Last day of term 2
Tuesday 4 th	INSET No school for children
January Wednesday	First day of term 3
5 th January Tuesday 2 nd	Year 3 trip to The Corinium
February Friday 18 th	Museum, Cirencester Last day of Term 3
February Monday 28 th	INSET
February	No school for children
Tuesday 1 st March	First day of Term 4
Tuesday 1 st - 10 th March	Bikeability for Year 6 Details to follow
Monday 21 st - Wednesday 23 rd March	Year 4 and 5 Residential
Monday 28 th March-8 th April	On-site Swimming Pool
Tuesday 5 th April	M and M production of The Railway Children for Years 4-6
Friday 8 th April	Last day of Term 4
Monday 25 th April	First day of Term 5
Monday 16 th to Friday 20 th May	Year 6 Residential
Friday 27 th May	Last day of Term 5
Monday 6 th June	First day of Term 6

